
From: Judy Chandler
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: urgent re voting ID
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 9:55:23 PM

To the Newly elected Labour government of Queensland,   I do not understand why you are
planning to remove the need for the showing of personal ID prior to voting .  In this day and age
it is a very dangerous and backward move . And why have we not heard of this plan in the Main
Stream Media ? It appears to have been very quietly planned  .....   Please be assured that this
would be a very detrimental move in the name of democracy   ID is needed for much less
important procedures so One fails to understand the need for a change  ie collecting of parcels
from the post office and joining a library  all require sighting ID   .         Please DO NOT change this
law  and I know I speak for the silent Majority   Thank you for your consideration of this matter     
Judy Chandler   Townsville                                                                                               
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